
  

 
Exchange announcement 
12 September 2017 
 
BNZ announces changes to Executive Team 
 

BNZ announced today that Mr David Moloney has been appointed as Director, Strategy and Planning 
at BNZ, effective 12 September 2017, subject to Reserve Bank of New Zealand non-objection.  

 

Mr Richard Griffiths, who was previously Director, Strategy & Business Performance has been 
appointed as Director, Transformation and Enterprise Performance, effective 28 August 2017.  

 

 

Ends 

For further information, please contact:  

 

Amber Oram, Head of Secretariat and Company Secretary, BNZ 

T. 09 924 9209, M. 021 757 504, E. amber_oram@bnz.co.nz 
 
 

 


